

International Indian School Buraidah

Change of Uniform 2024-25

Ref: Cir 16 /PAR/Uniform/2024-25

25 May 2024

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

It is noticed that our students wear uniform with different colour shades which is a departure from the concept of uniform. This is because the uniform clothes are purchased from different shops where the stipulated colour may not be available. The school plans to implement 'uniform' with the school monogram imprinted on the uniform. The school administration has constituted a committee to explore the uniform colour shade and pattern which will be more attractive than the present one.

Salient Features:

- 1. The school will implement the change of uniform for the students from September 2024.
- 2. The school will identify one or more suppliers (tailors) through bidding process to stitch uniforms ensuring:
 - a) Quality of the material
 - b) Colour and shade
 - c) Cost effective
- 3. Parents can approach any of the approved tailors/suppliers to buy uniforms as per the size specifications of their wards.
- 4. School will not be selling uniforms in the school.
- 5. If Parents wish, school will provide facility for size measurements in the premises and delivery.

You are advised not to get the uniform stitched / purchased during this period. If you have a suggestion of the colour and pattern, do send to the school email I'd: iisburaidahksa@yahoo.com

Best Regards,

Principal